
Mayors Report: August 2023
Invitations: 
I attended a very enjoyable Yorkshire Day in Rotherham on August 1st, along with 
Cllrs Spencer and Cllr Vale, who I trust enjoyed the event as much as I did.

Other issues related to Norton:

BP Garage & supermarket:

I emailed the contractors re:completion date for this project and the untidy state of 
the conifer hedge adjacent to Springfield Garth. The response was that the project is 
due for completion around the end of October so there has been some slippage and 
the conifers will be cut back at the end of September improving the pavement access
on Springfield Garth.
Members will also be aware of the recent resurfacing near the site – pity this didn’t 
extend to other areas of Welham Road.

Norton Road:

There has been a lot of comment on social media and on the street abut the 
introduction of the trial one way system on Norton Road/Blackboards, especially so 
soon after the EA works. Please bear in mind that this trial has been planned for 
several years now and repeatedly delayed, so good to see it finally in place – 
however I can see no reason why it isn’t being trialled in conjunction with the 
proposed traffic lights at the level crossing.

Ryedale Environment Group – Malton & Norton Group:
This group is reforming, with its first meeting taking place at the Blue Ball on 
Wednesday September 27th at 7pm if any members would like to attend.
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